
 
 
 
 
4th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for supporting our World Book Day on 3rd March 2022.  All the pupils looked 
fantastic in their character costumes. 
 
Parent Survey 
We are always keen to hear your feedback on our school and how well your child is doing.  We will 
be grateful if you would complete the following short survey to share your views.  Please click on the 
following link to complete your survey: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eGx4ye70REaBZUExVyNBc81LmznxDCdNuxa
FAm3psC1UOE5LNFJXVFAyODROUk04Wk1MQ1FVUjk5VS4u 
This should only take a few minutes to complete.  Please complete the survey by Friday 18th March 
2022.  We will collate the results and report back to you. 
 
Ukraine Appeal 
We are collecting items to support refugees from the Ukraine crisis from Monday 7th March – 
Monday 14th March.  We are not collecting money at this time.  Please donate clean items from the 
list below: 
 

Blankets Sanitary Products Candles 

Sleeping Bags Toothpaste/Toothbrushes Torches 

Coats Nappies Plastic Cutlery/Crockery 

Baby Clothes Wet Wipes  

Children’s Clothes Anti-bacterial  Products  

 
Easter Raffle 
Raffle tickets will be on sale from Friday 11th March.  Tickets are £1 each and for every 10 tickets you 
buy, you get a free entry into a special draw to win £50.  Prizes to include a chocolate lovers hamper, 
giant chocolate egg and more.  Tickets can be purchased on Parentpay from Friday 11th March. 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 
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